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Wednesday 17th July 2019.

Summer Reading Challenge Nursery – Year 5

Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians,

We are very proud of our high standards in reading and the children’s love of books, and we wish for this to continue over the Summer Holidays.

By the end of this week your child will be given a selection of books to take home and read over the summer holidays.

Please record the books they have read in their Reading Record. Reading Records will be collected in on Wednesday 4th September by our Literacy Lead, Mrs Fletcher. Each book read will earn a raffle ticket which will be entered into a Grand Prize Draw and drawn during Celebration Assembly on Friday 6th September.
Extra ticket points will be given for:-

Reading in an unusual place and reading a book over 200 pages.

Nursery children who do not yet have a reading book from school can record the books that they have had read to them and may wish to use the Summer Reading Challenge Book List (available at local libraries) to help them.

What is the Summer Reading Challenge?
The Summer Reading Challenge takes place every year during the summer holidays. You can sign up at your local library, and then read six library books of your choice to complete the Challenge. There are exclusive rewards to collect along the way, and it’s FREE to take part!

The Summer Reading Challenge website helps you to keep track of your reading all year round: find new books to read, take part in competitions and mini challenges, and play games.
For more information please visit - https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

Happy Holidays!
Mrs Athey and Mrs Fletcher.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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